
 
 

 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 
 
New York State Education Law requires physical exams of students dated within 12 months prior to the first day of 
the school year when they: 
 
Enter the school district for the first time and when entering K, 1st, 3rd, 5th, 7th, 9th and 11th grade. 
         
Within all of these grade levels, many students are lacking this required physical. Please be mindful that this is a 
requirement of New York State Education Law. 
If your child received a physical on or after September 5, 2018, please submit to your respective Health Offices 
immediately as it will suffice this requirement. 
If you have an upcoming appointment or an appointment needs to be made, please submit or fax the appointment 
date to your respective Health Office as well. 
 
Please feel free to contact us using the information provided below if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Thank you, 
Skaneateles Central Schools Nursing staff 
 
Waterman Primary Nurse 
Michelle Persse, RN 
Email: mpersse@skanschools.org 
Phone: 315-291-2355 
Fax: 315-291-2302 
 
State Street Intermediate Nurse 
Mikhel DeRosalia, RN 
Email: mderosalia@skanschools.org 
Phone: 315-291-2265 
Fax: 315-291-2256 
 
Middle School Nurse 
Jennifer Wolfanger, RN 
Email: jwolfang@skanschools.org 
Phone: 315-291-2245 
Fax: 315-291-2335 
 
High School Nurse 
Brittany Gray, RN 
Email: bgray@skanschools.org 
Phone: 315-291-2235 
Fax: 315-291-2208 
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